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COMMUNITY -

ASPIRATIONS -

RESILIENCE -

EMOTIONAL WELLNESS

MR FARLEY SAYS

Dear parents/carers,

I hope those of you who enjoy, as |
do, the snow, made the most of it.
For those who aren't too keen,
although how beautiful it looks, at
least it never lasts long this side of
Preston. Take care during this
cold weather. The children will still
be allowed to play out but we will
have the heating on in school for
longer.

Take care and stay warm.

Congratulations Mya and Mia (Y5)

who played their first competitive
football game at the weekend.

DATES FOR THE
DIARY

HALF TERM

Thursday 8th February 2024
school closes @ 3:15pm

INSET DAY

Friday 9th February 2024

RETURN TO SCHOOL

Monday 19th February 2024
schoocl opens to children

EASTER HOLIDAYS

Thursday 28th March 2024
school closes @ 2.00pm

RETRIEVAL
PRACTICE

Click here

BOOK FAIR

Click here

AMAZON
WISHLIST

Click here

PLAYGROUND STAR
AWARD WINNERS

Click here

Well done Ezra

for achieving his
100m swimming
certificate. We're
very proud of

you!

CELEBRATION
ASSEMBLY

Click here

CONTRIBUTIONS

Click on the given link to make a
contribution to our next
newsletter, whether this be an
achivement of sorts or a flyer.

Click here

FEEDBACK

Please take a moment to share
with us your thoughts on our
newsletter; thank you in advancey

Click here


https://docs.google.com/document/d/1RuwanzyLFdJwRumI_vy9J4eF-wy1QEh9FoNEHrpF-uk/edit?usp=sharing
https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/2ENYGROODSA2/ref=hz_ls_biz_ex
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1iZH5ev2g-LlNXb-lB7uT_-IJcMm1OmPr?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdTDC7wepZ6_gnYve_bV8pseyh31ubJgoD49GjBIfGlDldRhA/viewform?usp=sharing
https://forms.gle/mEP9wThmKYtA8tch8
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1ndCk7TnQvgj3KYWWLO_4BjxdKcwR7_NA?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1ZpbgNxIpLHzT6qYsyjU40czGmWm0YLJX/view?usp=drive_link

YES, MORE
RAIN!
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Congratulations
Ayman (Y4) who e
received his

green belt in
taekwondo.

SMARTPHONE
SAFETY TIPS

Click here

ROSEACRE'S
SONGS FOR THE
WEEKEND

Cold-related Songs

'Let it Go - Idina Menzel

Play
'‘Cold as Ice' - Foreigner

Play

'Chasing Cars' - Snow Patrol

Play

HELP

We are welcoming donations of

unwanted shoeboxes as our Y5

classes plan to build dioramas in

the coming weeks.

TAEKWONDO

Congratulations to all our
taekwondo partipants on
their recent grading.

We have a couple of places
available should you have a
son/daughter who would like
to join. For more information
please get in touch with
GM Lee 07779275207

SCIENCE
FAIR

Click here

AFTER SCHOOL
CLUB

After School Club having been
discussing the
importance of
being a good
friend.

Congratulations to our girls football team who reached the final in
their maiden tournament; we're so proud of you girls!



https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=YVVTZgwYwVo
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ySb1f9zWJkQ
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=GemKqzILV4w
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1bHtVgVQEVTtBqWKrmOd6UpV2wFXMAuXw/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1e2V55igNhcRbeKYP8GNUihpm1Be0Qzdg/view?usp=sharing

